
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

23rd October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 2 Christmas Journey Tuesday 28thth November 2023 

 

We have been lucky enough to be invited to take Year 2 to All Saints Church in 

Newton-le-Willows to experience the Christmas Journey. This trip will take part 

on Tuesday 28thth November 2023 during the school day. 

 

The cost of the trip includes the activity and transport and the balance per 

child will be £9.38 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary 

contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the 

trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-related free school meals will 

have the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give permission for 

your child to attend the trip. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Brinksman-Wood 

Mrs Brinksman-Wood 

 

 

 


